
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Open Enrollment Process for the 2020-2021 School Year: 

- Complete the Open Enrollment application (found in our front office) 
- January 15th - Application Deadline – Anytime from now until January 15th you may send your Open Enrollment 

paperwork to our office.  innovationoffice@amphi.com  
Innovation Academy 

825 W. Desert Fairways 
Oro Valley, AZ  85755 

 
- Applications received after the January 15th deadline will be in “Group B” waitlist. 
- January 17th – Lottery Drawing – We will hold a lottery drawing on January 17th to fill the available spots for 

the 2020-2021 school year. 
- January 23nd – Acceptance Letters and Waitlist letters sent – Letters will be sent informing parents that their 

child(ren) has been accepted at Innovation Academy OR what their number is on the waitlist for their grade.  
We will not give this information over the phone.  Please be sure your mailing address is correct on your Open 
Enrollment paperwork so you will receive the letter. 

- February 7th – Deadline for Registration Paperwork – Once accepted, you will need to complete and turn-in all 
Registration Paperwork for your child to attend Innovation Academy in the fall.  Families who do not meet this 
deadline will lose their spot and we will begin calling families from the waiting list. 

- Families on the original waitlist AND the Group B waitlist will be informed if/when they have been accepted. 

 
Now is the time to begin making plans for next year.  

Innovation Academy, a STEM-focused 
Amphitheater Public School, is now accepting  

Open Enrollment Applications for the  
2020-2021 school year. 

Please join us for a tour: 
Wed. 9/18 - 4:00pm 
Tues. 10/1 - 7:15am 
Tues. 10/22 - 4pm 
Tues. 11/12 - 7:15am 
Tues. 12/3 - 4:00pm 
Tues. 12/17 - 7:15am 
Tues. 1/7 - 4:00pm  

Acceptance to Innovation Academy is based on a 
lottery drawing to be held January 17th, 2020.   A quick 
and easy Open Enrollment Application can be found in 

our front office.  To have your child included in the 
lottery drawing, your application must be turned in 

before the January 15th deadline. 
  Questions?  Please call our office: 520.269.4612 


